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We care about your hearing!
Professional Arts Building

99 Sinclair Ave., Suite 210, Georgetown
905-873-6642

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992

The Georgetown

Dear people of Halton Hills;

During these uncertain times, rest assured we
remain open to serve you. We have adjusted services
according to the guidance by Health Canada.

Please call for an appointment. We are not accepting
walk ins at this time.

We handle every call on an individual basis to best
handle each person’s needs.

Social distancing in clinic with one appointment per
time slot in waiting room.

If necessary, I offer mailbox drops as well!

Take care, be safe and know this will pass.
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Business (not quite)
as usual..

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.

THAT’S RIGHT!
6 MUSIC LESSONS &

YOU KEEP THE INSTRUMENT

Explore those aspirations & experience the peacefulness that playing
music will bring to you.Along with our professional instructors, our multi

media studios are extensively stocked with high end equipment & software
to provide you with the best musical experience Halton Hills has to offer.

360 Guelph St. at Delrex • 905-873-1000 • www.pineconemusicstudio.com

FREE INSTRUMENT WITH
LESSONS...YOURS TO KEEP!

SHOP ONLINE - CHECK OUT
OUR RETAIL PAGE AT

www.pineconemusicstudio.com
Curbside pick up & local deliver available

only $256.00

As I write this column
once again the centre is
closed due to the province-
wide lockdown.

In keeping with my ef-
forts to showcase dedicated
members of the centre, this
time I would like to intro-
duce you to Pat and Bev
Jones, two more active
members of Hillsview Ac-
tive Living Centre.

They moved to Acton in
1970. Since joining the cen-
tre in June 2006, Bev has
held a variety of positions
on the board, including vice
president for two years,

president for three, past
president for two and fund-
raising chair for three
years. 

At present, he is in his
third year as membership
chair.

In 1973, he was on the
centre's renovation commit-
tee, when we were able to
enlarge our facility, hold
more activities at the same
time and create a more
practical and larger kitch-
en. He was also on the first
accreditation committee.

When he isn't busy with
the various board activities

he enjoys line dancing and
hiking.

His wife Pat worked at
the reception desk, is a
fundraising member and re-
cording secretary. She en-
joys helping with the bingo,
selling tickets and giving
out the prize money. She
can always be counted to
run the book table at any
fundraising event.

On a sad note we would
like to pass on our condo-
lences to Connie Fix's fami-
ly.

Connie passed away un-
expectedly on December 14. 

Connie was secretary on
the board, enjoyed the so-
cial dinners and travelling
and would volunteer when-
ever she was needed.

Through a provincial
grant, the Hillsview Centres
are pleased to offer curb
side pickup hot lunches for
$5 at noon daily. Pickup lo-
cations: Hillsview Acton

(Tuesdays and Thursdays)
and Hillsview Georgetown
(Mondays, Wednesdays and
Fridays). For more informa-
tion or to register for a meal,
please contact Centre staff:
Acton 519-853-5951, George-
town 905-877-6444.

As we continue with this
lockdown if you need assis-
tance or just to talk let the
centre know and we will
help where we can. Stay
healthy and safe. 

David McLean is the
president of the Hillsview
Active Living Centre in
Acton. He can be reached at
david@mcleanweb.ca.

OPINION

A TRULY GREAT PART OF OUR CENTRE
PAT AND BEV JONES'
DEDICATION IS
EXTREMELY
APPRECIATED,
WRITES DAVID
MCLEAN DAVID MCLEAN
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